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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 6:41 PM


To: Obegi, Doug


Cc: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Enclosures to letter to NMFS re ROC


Thanks for your comments Doug.  Yes, we have received all emails.  Howard, please make sure they are downloaded and


shared with team as appropriate.


- Maria


Sent from my iPad


> On Jun 4, 2019, at 4:30 PM, Obegi, Doug <dobegi@nrdc.org> wrote:


>


> Dear Maria and Howard,


>


> Per my last email, attached please find the fifth of 5 enclosures to our letter to NMFS.  Would you please email me to


confirm receipt of all 5 emails?


>


> Thanks,


> Doug


> --------------------

> Doug Obegi


> Senior Attorney*


> Water Program


>


> Natural Resources


> Defense Council


> 111 Sutter St., 21st floor


> San Francisco, CA 94104


> T 415.875.6100


> dobegi@nrdc.org<mailto:dobegi@nrdc.org>


> NRDC.ORG<http://www.nrdc.org/>


>


> Please save paper.


> Think before printing.


>


> * Admitted to practice in California


>


> <Enclosure 5.pdf>


http://www.nrdc.org/>

